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PROCLAMATION 
 
 
 
WHEREAS, Salt Lake City’s most recognizable area code, 801, is a major part of our identity; 
and 
 
WHEREAS, Utah’s capital city inspires pride among its residents in the fastest growing state in 
the nation, and great affection among the millions who visit the City each year; and 
 
WHEREAS, the overwhelming pride in ‘The 801’ is a characteristic of our community and not 
just the first three digits of our phone number; and 
 
WHEREAS, the popularity of the 801 area code has made it a hot commodity for people when 
moving here and a badge of honor for those of us who still rock our same numbers from 1999; and 
 
WHEREAS, an 801 Day provides an opportunity to celebrate the City and the contributions of 
the people, businesses, and social institutions that make our city exceptional; and 
 
WHEREAS, an 801 Day provides an opportunity to celebrate the City and the contributions of 
the people, businesses, and social institutions that make our city exceptional; and 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I Mayor Erin Mendenhall, hereby proclaim August 1, 2023 as 801 Day 
in Salt Lake City. I urge residents, community organizations, businesses and visitors to join in the 
celebration and demonstrate their pride for our city. I further encourage residents and visitors to 
take this opportunity to explore the unique neighborhoods and support local restaurants, bars, 
and shops in “The 801.” 
 

 
 
 
 
August 1, 2023 
 

 
_______________________________ 

Erin Mendenhall  
Mayor 

 


